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The Principal’s Corner

Happy New
Year!

Happy New Year! I hope that your
holidays were restful and joyous. As a new
year begins, we once again make resolutions
to try and improve ourselves in some way.
Hopefully, those resolutions are still in place
and 2010 will be a great year for all of the St.
Paul family.

As the new year begins, we have a
change in our staffing. Mrs. Anthony has left
us to join her husband in Sault Ste. Marie.
We wish Mrs. Anthony all the best. As Mrs.
Anthony leaves us, we would like to
welcome Miss Zentins.

Just a reminder to please ensure that
your child is dressed warmly for school as
we do go out for recesses every day.

We have a busy few months ahead
of us and your support is crucial in helping
us to ensure that your child(ren) progress
and learn. Please feel free to call if you have
any questions or concerns.

John D’Alessandri 

Parent Council

Our next parent council meeting will be on
Monday, January 18th at 6:30 p.m. We will
have about three more meetings this year.
The meetings are most often completed by
8:00 p.m. and usually revolve around events
that we want to organize, such as our family
Movie Night in April. If you can join us,
please call the school.

Important Dates

Wednesday, January 13th - Mass at 9:30
a.m. at St Anthony’s Cathedral

Monday, January 18th - Junior
Kindergarten registration

Friday, January 29th - Professional
Development Day for teachers; no school
for students

Junior Kindergarten Registration

We will be holding our JK registration
on Monday, January 18th, 9:00 a.m. until 4:00
p.m. If you have a child to register or know of
someone who is planning on registering their
child, please come in to see us. If you are
unable to make it on the 18th, please call us at
264-5620 to make an appointment. We look
forward to seeing you on the 18th.


